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VACANCIES TO BE FILLED DURING THE 123rd ASSEMBLY 

 
 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 

On 6 October 2010, the Governing Council will be required to elect two members to fill 
the following seats on the Executive Committee. 
 

African Group : One vacancy [expiry of the term of office of Ms. J. Fotso 
(Cameroon)]. 

 

Twelve-Plus Group : One vacancy [expiry of the term of office of Mr. G. Versnick 
(Belgium)]. 

 
IMPORTANT: The geopolitical Groups concerned are reminded that article 23.2 of the Statutes 
"At least three of the members elected must be women".  In order to respect the Statutes of 
the IPU, at the moment of the election, at least one of the candidates elected to the Executive 
committee should be a women MP. 
 

Candidatures from the corresponding regions, accompanied by a signed covering letter and 
a brief curriculum vitae (one page maximum), may be submitted up to Tuesday, 5 October, 
by 2.30 p.m. 
 

 

SUBSIDIARY BODIES OF THE GOVERNING COUNCIL OF THE INTER-PARLIAMENTARY UNION 
 

Committee on the Human Rights of Parliamentarians 
 

On 6 October 2010, the Governing Council will be required to elect one substitute 
member for the Latin-American Group, a vacancy not filled at the 186th session of the 
Governing Council.  
 

Candidatures from the corresponding region, accompanied by a signed covering letter and a 
brief curriculum vitae (one page maximum), may be submitted up to Tuesday, 5 October, 
by 9 a.m. 

 
 

Group of Facilitators for Cyprus 
 

On 6 October 2010, the Governing Council will be required to elect one facilitator, a 
vacancy not filled at the 186th session of the Governing Council.  
 

Candidatures, accompanied by a signed covering letter and a brief curriculum vitae (one 
page maximum), may be submitted up to Tuesday, 5 October, by 9 a.m. 
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APPOINTMENT OF TWO INTERNAL AUDITORS FOR THE 2011 ACCOUNTS 
 

On 6 October 2010, the Governing Council will appoint two Internal Auditors for the 
2011 fiscal year.  They will report in spring 2012.  Parliamentarians interested in submitting their 
candidature for this position should preferably have prior experience either in a parliamentary 
finance or audit committee. 
 

Candidatures, accompanied by a signed covering letter and a brief curriculum vitae (one page 
maximum), may be submitted up to Tuesday, 5 October, by 2.30 p.m. 
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